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February 

Feb 5—Review of repotting 

   the club’s Ponderosa Pine 

 

Feb 12—Silhouettes Display 

             Milw. Domes 

 

Feb 19—Novice Class #1* 

 

March 

March 5 — Repotting demo 

 “bonsai pot to bonsai 

 pot” 

 

March 12—Novice Class #2* 

 

March 26—Novice Class #3* 

 

April 

April 2 — Demo of repotting  

    from a nursery container 

 

April 9—Novice Class* 

 

May 

May 7 — Horticulture 

 

May 14 — World Bonsai Day 

 

June 

June 4 — Wiring demo on 

 branch samples 

 

June 23-26 — MABA 

 
*Open to MBS Members Only 

Milwaukee  
Bonsai Society 

PO Box 240822 
Milwaukee Wi 

53224 
 
 

Upcoming meeting 

With the rise in Covid cases 

Boerner is still closed and we 
don’t know if the building will 
be opened in time for the 
February meeting.  Please 
watch your email for up-
dates. 

Also, the Milwaukee County 
Domes have closed due to 
Covid and the Silhouette 
Display has been cancelled 
for this year. 

Thank you to everyone who 
volunteered to participate in 
the display, hopefully next 
year we can show Milwaukee 
our wonderful trees in the 
winter. 

Next Meeting 
   

February 5, 9am 
At Boerner      
Botanical  
Gardens 



 

President’s Message 

 

Hello again everyone and welcome to winter in Wisconsin. Yuck. Hang in there, it’ll 

be over soon. In the meantime, as we’re all day dreaming about working on our 

trees, I ask that you also think about participating in one or some of the many up-

coming club activities. This can be a simple as showing a tree in an exhibit to vol-

unteering to be on an event committee. The events that are put on by the club are 

all free for the public and club members to attend. To be able to do this, we rely on 

our members to help in many different areas. Event set up, event planning com-

mittees, manning the guest services table, doing demonstrations, and the list goes 

on. I encourage everyone to consider helping with our events. We always try to 

make volunteering fun and it gives you the opportunity to meet fellow members. 

 

I bring this up now because I have volunteered to be the chairperson for our 51
st
   

annual exhibit coming up in August. I am looking for members to fill the planning 

committee positions. If you are interested, please email me to let me know, we can 

discuss the positions and what each entail. 

 

I am also the volunteer chair for the Mid America Bonsai Alliance (MABA) national 

bonsai convention in June. I am looking for volunteers to fill positions for exhibit 

docent’s, artist assistants, guest services, set up and tear down, and workshop set 

up. MABA will be held the weekend of June 23-26. Please email me if you are inter-

ested in volunteering for this event. 

 

My email address is eab659@outlook.com. 

 

We are also looking for donations to be raffled off at the annual exhibit to help 

raise funds for the club. Items that have been donated in the past are pots, trees, 

mostly pre-bonsai or collected saplings, bonsai books and publications, tools, etc. 

If you have anything that you would like to donate, please email me.  

  

Thank You and I look forward to a flood of emails from members willing to volun-

teer their time and help make all of our events successful this year! 

 

Erich 

President 

mailto:eab659@outlook.com


 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Membership Renewal 

 
With the start of 2022 it is time to renew your MBS membership if you have not already 
done so.  The renewal form, if you would like to mail in a check, is located later in this 
newsletter.  If you would like to renew on-line click this link to be taken to the Eventbrite 
page. 
 
Not sure if you need to renew?  Check your membership status on the MBS webpage 
at:  http://www.milwaukeebonsai.org/docs/SL/MembersPrint.pdf .   

 
      ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/milwaukee-bonsai-society-membership-2022-tickets-164149857643
http://www.milwaukeebonsai.org/docs/SL/MembersPrint.pdf


 

 

 

   

   

2022 Lecture Series  

By Pam W                                                           

You don’t need to travel or spend a lot to get a world-class bonsai educa-

tion. In 2022 the Education Committee has planned a truly skill-based ed-

ucation that will be presented over the 2022 general meetings. My job as 

First VP is to help facilitate these lessons. My first introduction to this se-

ries was through the schedule. You can check it out on the 2022 MBS Bro-

chure. But not until I saw the presentation, did I fully appreciate the mag-

nitude of the offering.  

Each meeting will cover a basic skill needed at the exact time you need to 

acquire the information. The sessions will be taught by MBS members who 

are passionate about the art of bonsai and teaching it to others.  

These sessions have hours of planning by members who have invested time 

and money in their own bonsai education either by taking the advanced 

master artist led classes at MBS, traveling across the country to various 

classes and workshops led by world known artist, or by taking an intensive 

class also offered by world class artist. The artist including Ryan Neil, 

Mauro Stemberger, Peter Tea, Ted Matson as well as others. Check out 

Guest Artist for details  

The development of skills taught at these meetings will help you gain con-

fidence to apply it and gain the experience needed to transform your abil-

ity and create quality bonsai.  

http://www.milwaukeebonsai.org/docs/YC/MBS_brochure.pdf
http://www.milwaukeebonsai.org/docs/YC/MBS_brochure.pdf
http://www.milwaukeebonsai.org/mbs_artists.html


www.milwaukeebonsai.org 

Milwaukee Bonsai Society 
2022 Membership Application 

Contact Information 

Please Print: 

Name(s) 

Street Address 

City ST ZIP Code 

Home Phone 

Cell/Work Phone 

E-Mail Address 

Membership Type  

New or Renewal: 

___ Individual 1 year $35 ___ Individual 2 years $62 ___ Individual 3 years $89 

___ Family 1 year $47 ___ Family 2 years $86 ___ Family 3 years $125 

Overpayment of dues will be considered a donation to the club.  MBS is a non-profit organization under 501(3) (c) 

Interests 

Tell us in which areas you are interested in volunteering 

___ Events ___ Administration ___ Other (let us know your interest) 

___ Fundraising ___ Newsletter production 

___ Tree Exhibiting/Sitting ___ Volunteer coordination 

Payment 

Please make your check or money order payable to:  Milwaukee Bonsai Society 

Mail to: 

Milwaukee Bonsai Society 

P.O. Box 240822 

Milwaukee, WI 53224 

Our Policy 

This information will not be published or otherwise distributed to the public and is for MBS Board 
members only.  MBS membership applications are also accepted at monthly meetings, which the public 

is always invited.   

Thank you for completing this application form and for your interest in joining and volunteering with 
us. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/milwaukee-bonsai-society-membership-tickets-44966059695


  

 



 

 

 

 

   

   

 

 
 



PO Box 240822 

Milwaukee, WI  53224 

www.milwaukeebonsai.org 

 

Next MBS meeting will be  

February 5, 2022 @ 9am 

Boerner Botanical Gardens 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 

Webmaster 

Melissa J 

Pam W 

2022 MBS OFFICERS 

Other Club Functions 

PAB Board—Ron F, Houston S & Judy S 

Snowflakes in the winter 

Fall down to the ground 

Sparkle and glimmer 

 

 

 

 
President Erich B 

1st VP Pam W 

2nd VP Teri W 

Secretary Rick W 

Treasurer Clif O 

Director John N 

Director Greg R 

Director Irene H 

Past Pres. 

mailto:missyuc2@yahoo.com
mailto:mbsweb@hotmail.com
mailto:eab659@outlook.com
mailto:pwoythal@outlook.com
mailto:lolaebola1@aol.com
mailto:rick.walters@icloud.com
mailto:mbsfunds.clif@gmail.com
mailto:jnate00@gmail.com
mailto:gwrhbo@gmail.com
mailto:irenohaley@gmail.com
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